
 

YOUTH IN ACTION 
 

NMGMS Youth Make An Impact at Camp Yocona 
   
  NMGMS youth members, Ethan Bullock and Matthew Lambert, shared 

their knowledge of rocks, minerals, and fossils with the scouts of the Yocona 

Area Council during three sessions of Cub Resident Camp this past summer. 

The two assisted in teaching the WEBELOS Geologist Activity Pin to fourth 

and fifth grade Participants and held an open exhibit to inform about fossils 

of the local area as well as rocks and minerals used in everyday life.  

 

 
 

 Scouts listen closely as Matthew and Ethan tell about 

rocks, minerals, and fossils. 


